270 North Avenue, Suite 809
New Rochelle, New York 10801
Office: (914) 712-0000

Fax: (914) 712-9005

November 19, 2007

Connecticut Siting Council
Ten Franklin Square
New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Proposed Telecommunications Facility located at Margerie Filtration Plant.
Peck Road, Danbury. Connecticut

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter shall confirm that on November 19, 2007, the undersigned conducted a visual
inspection of the proposed construction area for the referenced facility. The inspection
was conducted to determine the number of trees to be removed from the site. The
undersigned has concluded that a total of nine trees, described in more detail in the table
below, will be removed.

No. Caliper (Inches)

T1 4-way: 147/107/117/8”
T2 13”

13 19”

T4 15"

T5 257

T6 7

T7 107

T8 Dead 3-way: 87 /8" /7"
T9 v

Very truly yours,

A

John E. Arthur, P.E.
Principal




